Mar Elias-Ghazir
NTONINE SISTERS SCHOOL

November 17, 2017

Dear Parents of the Grade 4 students,

In its endeavor to enhance the cooperation between parents and teachers, the
ASG Administration warmly invites you to attend the Grade 4 Parents Evening on
Thursday, November 23, 2017 to unify ways of dealing with your children and
accompany them daily.

Time Place Speaker
5:00 - 5:45pm Little Theatre Administration
5:45 - 7:30 pm Grade 1 Classrooms Teachers

Note: The schedule of this evening is rather tight so if parents would like to meet with
individual class teachers about their child’s performance, please make an appointment
for another day. Kindly keep your children at home.

Administration
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